
Subject: Required Compliance Training for 

Tech Professionals 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

As part of our commitment to maintaining high standards of compliance and security, we require 

all tech professionals to complete the following compliance training courses: 

• Data Protection and Privacy 

• Cybersecurity Awareness 

• Acceptable Use Policy 

Deadline for Completion: [Insert Date] 

Please log in to the training portal at [Insert URL] to access the courses. It is essential that you 

complete these trainings by the specified deadline to ensure compliance with our company 

policies and industry regulations. 

If you have any questions or require assistance, do not hesitate to reach out to your manager or 

the HR department. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


